
 

VICTORIA RHYTHMIC GYMNASTICS CLUB 

Invites you to our Fall Open House 

September 7th 9:30 – 11:00 AM 

Shoreline Community School 

EVERYONE IS WELCOME! 

 

Our exciting program includes: 

 

 Free sample classes for recreational, 

pre-competitive and competitive 

 

 Performances from our gymnasts 

 

 Information sessions with the coaches 

 

 And more! 

 

Bring this flyer to reserve your free trial 

class on Sept 14. 

 

www.victoriarg.ca        @victoriarhythmics 


